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ARMENIAN DEPUTY FM, EMIR OF QATAR DISCUSS BILATERAL RELATIONS  
 
Yerevan, April 14. /ARKA/. RA Deputy Foreign Minister Gegham Gharibjanyan and Emir of Qatar Sheikh Amad bin Khalif Al 
Tani discussed the Armenian-Qatari relations in Doha.  
The sides addressed bilateral cooperation in international organizations, stressing the importance of mutual visits. 
Preliminary agreements were reached.  
The sides also discussed the terms of the first meeting of the Armenian-Qatari intergovernmental commission, as well as 
the details of Armenia’s participation in the 15th Asian Games in Doha, on December 1-15, 2006, as a guest of honor.  
During his visit, Gharibjanyan also held meetings with Qatari Foreign Minister Sheikh Amad bin Jasem bin Jaber Al-
Tani and State Foreign Minister Ahmad bin Abdallah al Mahmudi.  
The Armenian delegation took part in the 6th international conference “Democracy, development and free trade” in Doha 
on April 11, 2006. About 600 representatives from various countries took part in the conference. P.T. –0-- 
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